How we communicate at Burton End



Updates, copies of letters, newsletters and important information is sent via parentmail and will appear in your email inbox.

Please keep your email up to date with the school so that you can continue to receive information.



Please note: If you are not already registered, you will need to register online on the Parentmail website before trying to access the App. Please ask the school office to send you a registration message.

The APP is used for messages only—we do not use the attendance / payment sections of this app.

The benefit of having the app means that messages are easily found. You will still receive them via email.





Snippets of information and updates can be found here . If you have any urgent questions or messages, please do not message via social media as these may not be checked in time—please contact the school.



Class Dojo is a school communication platform that teachers, students, and families use every day to build close-knit communities by sharing what's being learned in the classroom and at home, through photos, videos and messages.

The school will invite you via email to join class Dojo and once accepted you will see whole school and class specific updates.

Please contact the school if you are not already on Dojo.



Copies of all newsletters including class newsletters can be found on the school website. Our policies are also found here.

There is a twitter link to the home-page so you can see Burton End tweets without having a twitter account.

Parent-school

Communication

If you have any concerns at all, please contact the class teacher in the first instance by email (via the website) or by contacting the main office on 01440 702376.

Teachers can also be contacted using the message function on Dojo.

Please keep us up to date with any changes of address or telephone number to ensure that in an emergency, we can contact you or another family member. We require a minimum of two different contacts per child. Please let us know if you change you email address so that we can ensure you are receiving all the latest information.